
From: Tony McMullin
To: CELA
Subject: # MUR 7368
Date: Tuesday, May 08, 2018 10:50:45 AM

This is a request for an extension to provide additional time so that a proper response may be
prepared regarding a matter numbered MUR 7368.

A letter from your office dated April 24, 2018 was received at my UPS Store Postal Mailbox.
I do not collect mail from that mailbox daily as it is a 25-minute drive from where I live.  I
collected my mail on Saturday, May 5 when I found your envelope.

As it was the weekend, I was unable to begin seeking counsel to assist in the preparation of a
proper response.  I made several calls yesterday.  I have learned that finding counsel will take
more time.

Please grant an extension to permit a response by Monday, June 4, 2018.  That will be enough
time for me to find and designate counsel and assist in the preparation of a response to this
matter.

Thank you for your understanding.
Anthony McMullin
www.PostcardsToVoters.org
2774 Cobb Pkwy NW #109-199
Kennesaw, GA 30152
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